To: PlanningPolicy
Subject: Thatcham NE Development plan
Date: 03 March 2023 16:05:45

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

I would like to object to the planned development on the north east area of Thatcham on
the grounds that the plans are unsound and will have a negative impact on the area

Particular areas that are unsound are:

Increased traffic in the area without improved roads and junctions

No provision for additional healthcare and schooling.

It will have a negative effect on the environment especially Bucklebury common which is
an area of outstanding natural beauty ant the increased footfall into the common will do a
great deal of damage to the vegetation and wildlife.

I have lived in this area all of my life and do not to see it ruining will another massive
housing estate destroying more greenfield sites.

King regards

Kevin Dunks

Sent from Qutlook for 10S





